
Maths Week/Wiki Pāngarau 2025
Monday 11 August - Friday 15 August

The New Zealand Association of Mathematics Teachers (NZAMT) wishes to let 
you know about Maths Week 2025. We would appreciate it if you could draw 
the attention of the event to any of any of your teachers who do not know 
about it.

About Maths Week
• Maths Week 2025 is being held from Monday 11 August – Friday 15 August. 

• Maths Week provides resources to support the mathematics and statistics 
curriculum. The resources are free to all New Zealand schools. 

• Maths Week has been held every year since 1998. 

• Maths Week is an NZAMT event, and is supported by the Ministry of Education. 

• The aims of Maths Week are: 

• to encourage students’ interest in mathematics and statistics 

• to give teachers resources that they can use in the classroom, particularly 
material that requires some research and which may not be readily available to 
them, or that can be used electronically in class 

• to show the pleasure that mathematics can provide and some of the everyday 
places where it can be used 

• to give teachers material that can provide extension. 

• Last year, 5269 teachers and 242 400 students registered.

 
Maths Week materials can be easily accessed on computers, lap-tops, tablets, and 
SMART phones, either at school or at home. Some of the activities are interactive.

Maths Week is written to include all students from Year 1 to Year 11. Several levels of abil-
ity at each year level catered for. 

Teachers who register get the answers to questions (and additional notes where these 
may be helpful).

With thanks in anticipation.
Gillian Frankcom-Burgess, Maths Week Coordinator, NZAMT.

Registration is free.  Teachers can register (and 
obtain more information about Maths Week) at  
https://www.mathsweek.co.nz/forteachers 


